
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To:        IEHP- Global Quality P4P IPA Participants 

From:  IEHP – Quality Programs    

Date:           March 14, 2022 

Subject: REMINDER: 2022 Global Quality P4P Program – CAIR2 

Participation Requirement  
 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) would like to thank you f or participating in the 2022 Global Qual i t y 

P4P (GQ P4P) Program. One of the participation requirements for this program year is for PCPs to be 

connected to the California Immunization Registry (CAIR2).  

 

Providers are expected to be connected to CAIR2 and demonstrate entry of immunizations in the registry, 

no later than July 1, 2022.  IEHP will confirm Provider connectivity through patient records in the CAIR2 

system. For your PCPs that are not yet connected to CAIR2, IEHP asks that you provide support to your 

Providers to connect and begin using the CAIR2 system.  

 

Why is CAIR2 Participation a Requirement for 2022 GQ P4P? 

 

•  It is important that all Providers utilize CAIR2 f or patient immunizations tracking. 

CAIR2 is  foundational in centralizing patient immunization records, allowing all 

immunizations records to be accessible to Providers during patient care. 

•   DHCS also included this requirement for all Primary Care Providers as part of the       

     Facility Site Review (FSR) Audit as noted in the All Plan Letter (APL 20-006). 

 

 

Providers who are not connected and do not have immunization records entered into CAIR2 by July 1, 

2022, will no longer be eligible to receive incentive dollars from the GQ P4P Program.  Note: 

Providers who have previously connected and are submitting to CAIR2 Registry do not have to re-

register with CAIR2.   

 

IEHP will be sending a list to you of your contracted PCPs’ CAIR2 participation status by February 28, 

2022. IEHP will continue to monitor all PCPs’ CAIR2 utilization through July 1, 2022.   

 

PCPs will be able to find their CAIR2 participation status on their monthly 2022 GQ P4P interim report 

beginning in March 2022. 

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider portal at: 

www.iehp.org> Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Relations Team at             

(909) 890-2054 or (866) 223-4347 or email IEHP’s Quality Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 

http://www.iehp.org/
mailto:QualityPrograms@iehp.org

